
Friday 17th July 2020 



We have reached the final assembly of the school 
year – and what a funny old year it has been! 

 
Whilst it has been strange not seeing many of you, at 

least we have a few days coming up together next 
week. And of course, we will be able to welcome 

everybody back from September! 
 

Let’s have a look at what has been happening in the 
final full week of term, and find out who has won the 

House Cup! 



The Year 6 class had their last 
day on Thursday. We 

commemorated the event with 
a special leavers assembly, in 

which they all spoke about 
their best memories at the 
school, and a few old faces 

said their goodbyes. They also 
took part in some games and 
activities, and had a special 

treat meal from Yuva. Best of 
luck for the future, Year 6! 



Mrs Wheeler and 
Mrs Hare’s latest 
work has been to 
turn our tired, old 

playground benches 
into shiny new 

‘House Benches.’ 
Each house will 
have their own 
bench for house 

events. Thank you 
Mrs Wheeler and 

Mrs Hare! 



Well done to the 
Ducklings Class for 

all of their hard 
work this year. We 

have loved 
watching you grow 

throughout the 
year, and we think 
that you are now 

more than ready for 
the challenge of 

Year 1! 
 



Mrs Murrell here, with a special message to 
all of the Minnows. 

Miss Weetch and I are incredibly proud of 
everything you have achieved this year. You 
have worked very hard and shown that you 
are all kind, respectful and resilient! We are 
looking forward to seeing you all again in 
September. Have a lovely summer holiday. 



Mrs Bailey here! Well 
done Frogs class on all 

of your hard work. I 
have been really 

impressed with how you 
have approached home 
learning and persevered 
with all your work. I am 
very proud of you (and 
parents too!) and look 
forward to seeing you 
all again soon. Have a 

fantastic summer break. 
This week children designed their own country and did a weather forecast 

for their country! 



Hello Kingfishers! Mr Brown here. 
A huge well done to all of you for getting 

through this year. I have been really 
impressed with the progress that many of 

you have made. To the Year 6s, we wish you 
well in your new schools! 

I hope that you all have a fantastic summer. 







Which of course means that… 





Do you know which is the 
best selling book of all time? 

The King James translation of the Bible, written over 400 years ago, is thought by many, even with no faith, to 
be a beautiful piece of written English.  The original language it was written in can be poetic too.  The longest 
Psalm, 119 is an acrostic poem in the original Hebrew.  Verse 105, says, “Thy word is a lamp for my feet and a 
light for my path.”  It is not only beautiful language it has words of wisdom too. As one school year ends and 
we look ahead to the beginning of another, remember God’s love for you and his word.  It has a light for our 

feet, our current worries perhaps, and wisdom for our futures, our hopes and dreams in life. 
 

A Prayer 
Heavenly Father,  thank you for the school year 

just ending and for keeping us all safe.  As we look 
ahead to next year and our future lives, help us to 
remember, cherish and follow your word.  Amen. 

Bible 
verses 
to help 

us 

In times of worry, look up 1 John 4:18 
– perfect love drives out fear. 

Looking at the difficult path ahead in 
our lives, look up Hebrews 12:1-3 

- run with perseverance 

The Bible of course! 

Reverend 
John’s thought 
for the week 



It is always a sad time 
when we need to say 

goodbye to people. Over 
the next few days, we will 
be saying goodbye to two 

of our most amazing 
members of staff: Mrs 

Stoyle and Mrs Wheeler. 
We want to thank you both 
for all that you have done 
for us here at Debden, and 

we wish you well for the 
next step in your journeys! 

Mrs Stoyle is going to be focusing on her 
University course. We will still see her, as 

her children will still be at the school!  

Mrs Wheeler is going to be 
spending some more time with 

family and friends. 



We will see many of you for the 
transition days next week. 

Aside from that, all that is left for 
me to do is to wish you a 

fantastic summer.  
Stay happy and healthy, and 

enjoy the time with your 
families! 




